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Return to Me With Your 

Whole Heart 
By Ashley Cermak 

 

When I was in 
elementary 
school and my 
parents would 
tell me Lent was 
coming, I was 
filled with dread.  
I knew that my 
parents would 
require us to 
give up TV 
during the school 
week,  and that I, 
too, was going to 
have to choose 
something to 
give up 
individually. The 
way I saw it, 
Lent was the 
season that 
stole all the 

fun out of my life. I always found ways 
to avoid making the sacrifice too painful 
thoughðgive up chocolate, but allow 

myself the delicacy of Rice Krispy bars; 
or only give up sweets on Mondays, 
Wednesdays, and Fridays, allowing 
myself to indulge all I wanted the rest of 
the days. Small as these sacrifices 
were, I donôt think they were bad. I do 
think, however, that I was missing the 
point. I was so focused on the legality of 
ñgiving something upò that I failed to 
realize why I was giving something up.  
 

ñEven now, says the Lord, return to me 
with your whole heart with fasting and 
weeping and mourningò (Joel 2:12). 
This is the verse that begins our Lenten 
Mass Readings, and it is one that keeps 
me grounded in the real purpose of 
Lent: to re-center my heart on God. We 
are called to fast not because God 
wants us to suffer meaninglessly, but 
because in doing so, the deeper desires 
of our hearts come to the surface. We 
see that beneath our desire for 
chocolate or Netflix lies a deeper desire 
for intimacy with our Lord. I think this is 
why the Church also calls us to deeper 
prayer during Lentðbecause we are 
drawn into this deeper friendship with 
God when we pause to pray. When we 
spend time reading Scripture, visiting 

the Adoration chapel, or praying the 
Rosary, the deeper hunger in our hearts 
begins to be filled by Godôs presence. 
 

ñReturn to me with your whole heart.ò 
This part of the verse always catches 
my attention. Jesus doesnôt just want 
part of our heartsðthe parts that look 
nice on the outside; the parts weôre 
proud of; or the parts that allow us to 
still somehow feel in control. No, Jesus 
wants our whole heartsðmesses and all. 
Jesus is calling meðHe is calling all of 
usðto return to Him, holding nothing 
back. He can handle itðin fact, He is 
delighted when we allow Him to be our 
Savior.   
 

I no longer dread Lent. Yes, fasting is 
still something I struggle with, but I 
know that every sacrifice I make is an 
opportunity to allow God to satisfy the 
deeper parts of my heart. I pray that this 
Lent, we donôt just follow the legality of 
fasting, prayer, and almsgiving, but that 
we truly return to God with our whole 
hearts. 

Ash Wednesday 

February 14, 2019  
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How Can We Help? 

Anointing/Emergency 
In case of a sudden pastoral emergency (such as urgent 
anointing or death) contact the after-hours clergy 
emergency line at 763-233-0259. 
 

For a complete staff listing with emails, position and phone 
numbers, go to http://www.hnoj.org/staff.  

Parish Prayer Line 
 

Pastoral Council Chairperson 

 

Parish Phone .......................... é.763-473-7901 

Parish Fax ............................... é.763-745-3488 

Parish Hours 
 Monday-Friday .................. 8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

School Phone ......................... é.763-473-3675 
 

Parish Staff 

Pastor 
    Fr. Steve Ulrick ........................... 763-745-3493 

Associate Pastor 
 Fr. Bryce Evans .......................... 763-745-3491 

Deacon 
 Mr. Dennis Hanson ..................... 763-233-0242 

Parish Administrator 
 Carol Bishop ........................ éé...763-745-3480 
Director of Liturgy 
 Nate Reinhardt ........................... 763-746-8194 

Director of Music 
 Judy Hodgson............................. 763-745-3490  
Coordinator of ChildrenĔs Faith Formation  
(3 Yrs.-Gr. 5) 
 Theresa Reichert  ....................... 763-745-3483 

Middle School Youth Minister (Gr. 6-8) 
 Ashley Cermak ........................... 763-233-0251 

Senior High Youth Minister (Gr. 9-12) 
 Kory LaCroix  .............................. 763-746-8190 

Coordinator of Adult Faith Formation 
 Chris Kostelc .............................. 763-745-3489  

Room Scheduling 
 Barbara Seliski ........................... 763-745-3486 

Bulletin/Website 
 Michelle Hudlow ......................... 763-233-0250 

Cemetery/Sexton 
 Steve Ricker ............................... 952-475-0228 
 

School Staff 
Principal  
 Martha Laurent ........................... 763-473-3675 
Administrative Assistant  
 Carla Durand .................. 763-473-3675 vm150 

Weekdays ......................................................... 6:45 a.m. 

Saturday  ................................................................ 8 a.m. 

Sunday Liturgy 

Saturday ................................................................. 5 p.m. 

Sunday ................................................. 8:30 & 10:30 a.m. 

Sunday.éééé......................................................5:30 p.m. 

 

Mass Schedule 

Nursery Available on Sundays..ééé..8:30 and 10:30 a.m.  

 

Connect With US 

facebook.com/hnojwayzata 

 

www.hnoj.org 

 

Ash Wednesday 
February 14, 2018 

 

1st Sunday of Lent  
February 18, 2018 

Holy Name of Jesus is to be a community of  

21st Century Disciples 

 

Parish Mission and Vision 

Notable Mass Date  
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Pray for the Recently Deceased of  

Our Community: 

 
Sacraments 

Reconciliation:   
Saturday 8:30 a.m. or any time by request.  
The Confessional is located in the Adoration 
Chapel. 
 

Pastoral Care/Anointing of the Sick: 
Anointing and Holy Communion for the sick and 
homebound are readily available. To arrange, 
please contact Fr. Evans at 763-745-3491.  
 

Baptism:   
Please call the parish office at 763-473-7901 to 
schedule a Baptism. Parents are required to come 
for a Baptismal Preparation class, which is usually 
held on Mondays at 6:30 p.m. Check our website for 
upcoming classes and start times. 
 

Marriage:   
Please call the parish office to make arrangements 
six months in advance of the proposed date. 

 
Mass Intentions 

If you are interested in having a Mass with intentions, please call 
Michele Schatz in the parish office at 763-473-7901. If you want a 
special date, please call a minimum of 1 year in advance.  

 
Baptisms 

 
Rest In Peace 

Thursday, Feb. 1 
 6:45 a.m. The Gostomski Family 

Friday, Feb. 2 

 6:45 a.m. ÀThe Lach Family 

Saturday, Feb. 3 

 8 a.m. ÀCharles Julius 

    5 p.m. Tea Gostomski 

Sunday, Feb. 4 

 8:30 a.m. ÀRay Jacques 

 10:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 5:30 p.m. ÀJudy Walcher 

Monday, Feb. 5 

 6:45 a.m. ÀFrancis Schmith  

Tuesday,  Feb. 6  

 6:45 a.m. ÀBocar Sy 

Wednesday, Feb. 7 

 6:45 a.m. ÀFred Winter 

 9 a.m. Patrick Habib 

Thursday, Feb. 8 

 6:45 a.m. ÀMary Leuer 

Friday,  Feb. 9 

 6:45 a.m. ÀCharlotte & Joe Donlin 

Saturday,  Feb. 10 

 8 a.m. Alyssa Carter 

 5 p.m. Eliana Gostomski 

Sunday,  Feb. 11 

 8:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 10:30 a.m. ÀSarah McAninch 

 5:30 p.m. ÀFrank Buysse 

Monday,  Feb. 12 

 6:45 a.m. ÀSue Jackson 

Tuesday,  Feb. 13 

 6:45 a.m. ÀThe Harmsen Family 

Wednesday, Feb. 14  

Ash Wednesday 
 6:45 a.m. ÀLawrence Kayser 

 9 a.m. ÀCharles Julius 

 5:30 p.m. ÀHerman Bluhme 

 7:15 p.m. ÀJamie Keller 

Thursday,  Feb. 15 

 6:45 a.m. ÀSarah McAninch 

Friday, Feb. 16  

 6:45 a.m. ÀJames Stukel 

Saturday,  Feb. 17 

 8 a.m. ÀJim Holterman 

 5 p.m. ÀDerek Campbell 

Sunday, Feb. 18 

 8 a.m. ÀDaniel Bennis 

 10:30 a.m. ÀMichael Stowe 

 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, Feb. 19 

 6:45 a.m. ÀDave Campbell 

Tuesday, Feb. 20 

 6:45 a.m. ÀNancy Mehus 

Wednesday,  Feb. 21 

 6:45 a.m. Patrick Habib 

 9 a.m. ÀAlex & Genevieve Kruch 

Thursday,  Feb. 22 

 6:45 a.m.  ÀJoseph Eidenschink 

Friday, Feb. 23 

 6:45 a.m. ÀRose Wenner 

Saturday,  Feb. 24 

 8 a.m. ÀChristopher Beckman 

 5 p.m. ÀMary Leuer 

Sunday, Feb. 25 

 8:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 10:30 a.m. ÀEliane Sy 

 5:30 p.m. ÀHelen Gareri 

Monday, Feb. 26 

 6:45 a.m. ÀDon & Helen Baudler 

Tuesday,  Feb. 27  

 6:45 a.m. Catherine Gostomski 

Wednesday, Feb. 28 

 6:45 a.m. ÀHerman Bluhme 

 9 a.m. ÀGeorge & Florence 

Ritten 

December 8, 2017 
 

Landon Matthew 
Chalich, 

Son of Lee and Jill 
 

 

December 26, 2017 
 

Juliet Kim Johnson 
Daughter of  

Lucas and Maria 
 

 

December 30, 2017 
 

Isla Elizabeth Holland 
Daughter of  
Kyle and Kelly 

 

January 7, 2018 
 

Arthur Robert Hansen 
Son of  

Robert and Jessie 
 

Wyatt Ryan Kingston 
Son of  

Collin and Trina 
 

Adalyn DeLaine Rahe, 

Daughter of  
David and Megan 

 
Edward Allen Weber 

Son of  
Brian and Kirsten 

 

January 21, 2018 
 

Cora Diana Echert 
Daughter of  
James and Erin 

 
Leonard Gregory 

Kostelc 
Son of  

Christopher and        
Elizabeth 

 
Mason Manning Sletten 

Son of  
Kyle and Jessica 

May our loving God protect your paths so that 
you may walk in the light of faith all the days of 

your lives! 

We Welcome to our Catholic 
Faith Community... 

Leonard F. Glaeser 
12-6-2017 

 
Eleanor Ann Giovanatto 

1-1-2018 
 

Patricia Ann Rudolph 

1-4-2018 
 

Patricia L. Stalpes-Curwick 
1-13-2018 
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 Abstinence and Fasting During Lent 
 

Abstinence from meat is observed on Ash Wednesday, 
Good Friday and all the Fridays of Lent by all Catholics 
14 years and older. 
 

Fasting is observed on Ash Wednesday and Good 
Friday by all Catholics who are 18 years of age but not 
yet 59. Those bound by this rule may take only one full 
meal. Two smaller meals are permitted as necessary to 
maintain strength, but eating solid foods between meals 
is not permitted. 
 

More information on fasting is available at this United 
States Conference of Catholic Bishops web page: http://
www.usccb.org/prayer-and-worship/liturgical-year/lent/
catholic-information-on-lenten-fast-and-abstinence.cfm   
 

Also for more information on Lent:  http://
www.usccb.org/prayer-and-worship/liturgical-year/lent/
index.cfm. 

Free Safety Check for Seniors 
 

No-cost Home Safety Check for Seniors is offered by the 
Household & Outside Maintenance for Elderly (HOME) 
Program of Senior Community Services. We will check your 
need for handrails, grab-bars, smoke detectors, lighting and 
other home safety components. Older adults aged 60+ 
residing in suburban Hennepin County and Minneapolis are 
eligible for this limited time offer. No sales. For more 
information contact 952-746-4046 or email 
home@seniorcommunity.org for more details.  
 

Senior Community Services is a nonprofit organization with 
four programs serving older adults/perennials and caregivers 
statewide. For more information please visit 
www.seniorcommunity.org or call 952-541-1019. Elders 
outside of Hennepin County should contact the Senior 
Linkage Line at 1-800-333-2433 for information about 
services in their area.  

Seniors and Soul Sisters Lenten Project  

 

Calling all seniors and Soul Sisters ï you are invited to help 
clean and polish the pews and hymnals during Lent. We will 
divide into three groups; wash, polish, and sit and do 
hymnals. 
 

We will meet on these Thursdays at HNOJ from 9 a.m. to 
noon: 
 

Feb. 22 
March 1 
March 8 
March 15 
March 22 
 

 
No registration, just come and join 

us! See you there! 

Super Seniors and Soul Sisters Upcoming 
Events 
 

The Senior Committee has planned the following events.  
Mark your calendars and plan to join us for some fun 
fellowship. Contact Karen Hayes at  763-476-8921. 
 

Every Monday is Bible Study at 10 a.m. with Chris 
Kostelc. 
 

Fat Tuesday, Feb. 13: Valentine Heart Day Luncheon, 
11:30 a.m. 
Come celebrate an early Valentine day with loved ones, 
friends and neighbors.  We will enjoy a catered lunch for 
$10.  Thomas Schwartz, a Heart Specialist from North 
Memorial, will be our speaker. We will meet at Betty 
Conway's Building, Plymouth Town Square, 5500 37th 
Ave., in Plymouth. Park across the street at Lifetime 
Fitness. Sign up at the reception desk at HNOJ by Feb. 7.   
 

Wednesday, March 7: Senior Stations of The Cross at      
1 p.m. with Fr. Evans. Light refreshments to follow. 
 

April, date to be determined:  Tour Len Bush's Rose 
Garden, lunch to follow. Watch for more information. 

 
Lent 2018 

 
Seniors 

2018 Lenten Activities Schedule 
 

Ash Wednesday Masses Feb. 14 
 

6:45 a.m. 

9 a.m. 

5:30 p.m. 

7:15 p.m. 
 

Passion Play 
 

HNOJôs Passion play is at 8 p.m. on Friday, March 16, in 
the church. This is an annual production by our 9th grade 
Confirmation students.   There is no charge for this 
event.  Tickets will be available after Mass the weekends 
of March 10-11 and at the parish office. Tickets will also 
be available on a first-come first-serve basis the evening 
of the performance. 
 

Parish Reconciliation Service 
 

Our parish Reconciliation Service is on Tuesday, March 
6, at 7 p.m. Individual Reconciliation is also offered 
Saturdays after the 8 a.m. Mass in the Blessed 
Sacrament Chapel. 
 

Stations of the Cross 
 

Stations of the Cross are held each Friday of Lent at 6:30 
p.m. with two exceptions; there is no Stations of the 
Cross during the Passion Play and Good Fridayôs 
Stations of the Cross is at 3 p.m. On March 23, the 
Knights of Columbus will host an Asian Seafood Buffet at 
5 p.m.  Stations of the Cross dates are:   
 

Friday, Feb. 16, at 6:30 

Friday, Feb. 23, at 6:30 

Friday, March 2, at 6:30  

Friday, March 9, at 6:30 

Friday, March 23, at 6:30 

Good Friday, March 30, at 3 p.m. 

mailto:home@seniorcommunity.org
http://www.seniorcommunity.org
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Join Us! 

 

ACCL Meeting 
 

A Community Caring for Life will meet on Saturday, 
Feb. 10, at 8:30 a.m. after the Saturday morning Mass 
in the Fireside room. We invite anyone interested in      
pro-life issues to attend. We will be distributing funds 
from the Cinnamon Roll Sale and planning our spring 
activities. A continental breakfast will be served. 
 

For more information, contact Karen Karn at 
kekarn@comcast.net or 763-551-0968. 

MenĔs Combined Choir 
 

Our music ministry formed a combined womenôs choir 
last year and again this past fall that was received 
with great enthusiasm.  We would like to do the same 
with the men of the parish.  You do not need to be a 
member of a choir here at Holy Name of Jesus, you 
only need to enjoy singing and be able to carry a 
tune. We will join the voices of our men of HNOJ to 
sing for the 10:30 a.m. Mass on Feb. 11.  We will 
have two rehearsals the week before and you only 
need to attend one of the two, either Tuesday, Feb. 6 
or Wednesday, Feb. 7, at 7:00 p.m.  If you are 
interested in singing please contact Judy Hodgson, 
jhodgson@hnoj.org or 763-745-3490.  

The Liturgical Environment Committee 
Wants You! 
 

We are seeking your helpful hands to keep Holy Name 
of Jesus beautiful as the liturgical seasons change. 
Our crew comes together 10-12 times per year to 
change banners, flower pots, setup Nativity scenes 
and more.  Be on our call list, no obligation. Here are 
ways you can help: 
 

¶ Join us for threeðhour daytime shifts, snacks 
included. 

¶ Join us for the larger Christmas and Easter 
setups, lunch included.  

¶ Join our committee for planning, design, 
scheduling, etc. 

 

Contact us for more information: 
Sherry Proulx 612-418ð9784 or 
sherryproulx@comcast.net  
Martha Long 763-331-5349 or LongM@me.com  

BigěSmall Dinner is the Place to Make  
Connections 
 

Several years ago, I met a man named Bill Rudolf. After 
getting to know him a bit I found out he had been baptized at 
Holy Name of Jesus in 1928 and has never left. He 
graduated from Holy Name of Jesus School before my 
parents were born. Confirmed, married and raised his family 
all in that little white church. Amazing. Amazing to meet 
someone with such a shared history at HNOJ.  
 

As wonderful as Billôs story is, we donôt all share it. HNOJôs 
history is great, but some of us are just starting our time here. 
HNOJ is large, which means there is a great number of 
vibrant activities and ministries to be a part of, but in a parish 
so large it can be hard to make connections. For this reason, 
we started the Big-Small Dinner last year. 
 

For those of us who are newer to HNOJ or have been 
coming for a while and donôt yet feel connected at Holy Name 
of Jesus: Please consider joining us for the next BigÅSmall 
Dinner, Thursday, Feb. 22, at 6 p.m. at HNOJ.  Dinner is free 
and is catered by Rock Elm Tavern.  We will also provide 
both nursery age and school age care as well as dinner for 
the kids.  The BigÅSmall Dinner is an opportunity to meet 
some of your fellow parishioners and come to know why Holy 
Name of Jesus is a special place, and get to know our parish 
Priests. The night will wrap up by 7:30 p.m.; however, those 
who wish to stay later are more than welcome. 
 

Those parishioners who have made deep connections and 
engaged in our various ministries are encouraged to support 
the Big-Small Dinner in two ways. First, pray for a successful 
night for all who attend. We really believe in the power of 
prayer and know that this event will only accomplish its 
mission if the Holy Spirit moves powerfully. Second, engaged 
parishioners can encourage any new parishioner they may 
meet to consider attending. 
 

The Big-Small Dinner has a limited number of spots available 
(after all it is a big-SMALL dinner), so members of our 
community are invited to RSVP online as soon as you can.   
If we run out of spots, we will be looking to fill our next        
Big-Small Dinner.  
 

Evening agenda: 

5:30 p.m.  Social time 

5:45 p.m.  Blessing of beer with Fr. Bryce Evans 

6 p.m.     Dinner catered by Rock Elm Tavern  

7 p.m.       Ask me anything with Fr. Steve Ulrick and             
Fr. Bryce Evans 

Free Dinner Å Free School Age Care Å Free Nursery Age 
Care 
 

For more information or to sign up visit hnoj.org/
BigSmallDinner.  

Healing Mass on March 1st 
 

There will be a Healing Mass on Thursday, March 1, at 
7 p.m.  The Celebrant is Fr. Michael Becker, Rector of 
St. John Vianney Seminary. The Rosary will begin  
at 6:30 p.m.  Seating for the handicapped is 
available.  Contact Teresa with questions at  
763-653-1343 or email  divertdw@comcast.net. 
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Cana DinnerĒ- Feb. 10 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How 

do you describe love? The greatest 
poets, song writers, painters, sculptors, 
storytellers and artists of every 
generation seem to make describing 
love their central goal. Whether it is love 
of country, love of a romantic interest, or 
love of God, each generation tries, in the 
arts, to capture an image or description 
of love. Love is so hard to capture 
because it isnôt two or even three 
dimensional. Love grows and changes 
and deepens overtime so much so that it 
might be impossible to fully represent in 
any art form.  
 

Lucky for all of us we have living, 
breathing examples of love in our midst 
here at HNOJ. We interviewed two 
married couples to find out how love 
grows throughout the ups and downs of 
marriage. Hopefully by taking a look at 
love in marriage we can better 
understand what true love is like.  
 

Madeline and Frank Renshaw have 
been married 56 and 1/2 years having  
 

exchanged vows in July of 1961. On the 
other end of the spectrum, Theresa and 
Eric Reichert have been marred for three 
months having said their vows on    
Sept. 30,  2017. What does love look  

like in a 56 year marriage versus a three 
month marriage? We interviewed both 
couples to find out. 
 

When did you know you were in love? 
Frank: We met during my last semester 
at Huron College. I was driving along 
with my friend Don when he said, ñpull 
overé letôs give Madeline a ride to work.ò 
We became good friends after our first 
meeting. Our love grew gradually. We 
became good friends after our first 
meeting and over the next 2 years I 
realized Madeline was the one God 
chose for me. 
 

Eric: We were paired up to work a 
wedding together. We were cleaning up 
one of the areas where they had dinner 
and there was a sugar bowl tipped over 
and sugar was all over the table and 
floor. I started joking that this should be 
a tradition at weddings, and at my 
wedding Iôd toss over a sugar bowl as 
well. She apparently thought I had said 
OUR wedding so she asked me, ñOh! So 
thatôs how youôd act at our wedding?!ò 
and then got really embarrassed when 
she realized that wasnôt what I said. I 
already had feelings for her, but when 
she asked that I knew.  
 

Theresa: I went through a rough time in 
college. When I was down I would call 
Eric ï even at 3 a.m. ï and he would 
always answer, get out of bed and talk 
with me even for an hour or two in the 
middle of the night. I knew he really 
cared for me and he always knew what 
to say to make me feel better. I honestly 
fell for him the day I met him, but 
knowing how much he cared for me I 
knew I loved him.  I still canôt believe 
how Iôm blessed to have him.  
 

What was the best part of your wedding 
day? 
Frank and Madeline: When we took 
each other for a lifetime. When God 
blessed our wedding at the altar joining 
us as one forever. 
 

Theresa and Eric: The GETTING 
MARRIED part! Donôt get us wrong, the 
day was an absolutely wonderful and fun 
time with friends and family celebrating; 
but at the end of the day, we were both 
so happy just to be together and be 
married. 
 

How has God been a part of your 
marriage? 
Madeline and Frank: The three of us are 
in this together ï We need His help. God 
is at the helmé we go where He draws 
usé He is in everything we do. 
 

 

Theresa and Eric: We think of the verse  
Ecclesiastes 4:12 stating ña cord of three 
strands is not easily broken.ò When you 
have God as a part of your marriage, 

you stand strong and firm in  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

the 

relationship. We keep our faith in mind 
when we make decisions. We ask God 
for help when we have lows and thank 
God when we have our highs.  
 
 

We asked our married couples why they 
attend HNOJôs Cana Dinner. 
Madeline and Frank: We have never 
missed a Cana Dinneré It is our time to 
say YES and thank God for all His 

ό/ƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ƻƴ ǇŀƎŜ уύ 

 At Holy Name of Jesus, we celebrate 
Love and Marriage in a special way 
at our annual Cana Dinner on 
February 10. Besides a fun social 
hour, delicious steak or salmon 
dinner, and joyous conversation, the 
highlight of Cana Dinner is that a 
couple from our community stands 
up and shares their love story. This 
year Chris and Joni Gibbs will inspire 
us to love our spouses well and keep 
God at the center of our marriages. 
More information and online 
registration can be found at hnoj.org/
cana.  

&ÒÁÎË Ǫ -ÁÄÅÌÉÎÅ 2ÅÎÓÈÁ× 
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 т 

 

 
Learning 

Extreme Faith Camp: June 25-29, 2018  
Registration Open for all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade teens! 

Extreme Faith Camp is a week-long camp for students 
currently in 6th, 7th and 8th grade. Itôs a real camp, for real 
teens, where together we will encounter the one, real, living 
God. Surrounded by the beauty of northern Minnesota, on 
the campus of one of the elite camps of the Midwest, and 
saturated in the beauty of our rich Catholic tradition, Extreme 
Faith Camp is without a doubt a life-changing experience. 
We spend the week with teens from four other churches 
throughout the Archdiocese and have a blast with a crazy 
variety of activities (including an epic water slide), and we 
encounter Christ through the power of the Sacraments, 
challenging talks and small group sharing. This Catholic 
Camp is the real deal.   
 

Space is limited, so make sure to sign up early! Registration 
can be found at hnoj.org/camp or at the Parish Office.  
Contact Ashley Cermak: acermak@hnoj.org; 763-233-0251 
with questions! 

Genesis Retreat for 6th-8th Graders! 
 

Genesis is a two-day retreat for 6th, 7th and 8th grade teens 
put on by dedicated, well-trained, high school teens. This 
year's Genesis retreat will be held at Holy Name of Jesus 
Feb. 23-24, 2018. This is the fourth year of having this retreat 
opportunity at Holy Name of Jesus. The goal of this retreat is 
to empower middle school teens to live as disciples of Jesus 
Christ today. How? No gimmicks, real faith sharing, fun talks, 
great small groups, authentic relationships, and an entire 
weekend for and with other middle school teens. 
 

Why This Retreat? 
Genesis provides another retreat experience for our youth to 
come to more fully enter into a relationship with the Lord and 
each other. The longer we, as a parish, have with each junior 
high teen, the more we can know each one of them 
individually. By having the retreat here in our community, it 
offers our junior high teens the opportunity to form lasting 
and transformative relationships with adults and high school 
teens from our community. Luke 18 this past fall prepared 
many of our youth in grades 7-12 to receive Godôs Love more 
fully in their lives. Retreats are an extremely powerful time in 
our relationship with the Lord. We desire to offer a retreat 
experience that includes our 6th graders as they approach 
their junior high and high school years. 
 

Why "Genesis"? 
The word, ñgenesis,ò means beginning. It is the first book of 
the Bible where we see God create us in His image and 
likeness out of love. We see Godôs desire for us to enter into 
a relationship of love with Him. This retreat helps us refocus 
on renewing our relationship with the Lord. Genesis is a way 
to return to the beginning of our faith life and focus on how 
the Lord is working in our lives. Throughout the weekend, 
youth will have an experience of this loving relationship with 
God. 
 

Cost: On or before Feb. 7:  $65; after Feb. 7: $80. More 
information and registration available at hnoj.org/genesis and 
in the parish office. (Scholarships are available--ask Ashley 
for details). 

 
Middle School Speaker Feb. 21 

 
 

Catholic speaker, David Rinaldi, 
will speak on the topic of Chastity 
for Parents and Middle School 
teens.  There will also be a parent
-only question and answer 
session while teens are in small 
group. David Rinaldi will speak 
Feb. 21 during the regular MS 
Crew time of 6:15-7:30.  
 

Parents of non-MS Crew teens 
are welcome to join us!  For more 
information contact Ashley 
Cermak at acermak@hnoj.org. 

Our Sunday bulletins are typically sent to press Thursday 
morning. In order to ensure they are printed in a timely 
manner, all bulletin articles or event information must reach 
us by noon on Tuesday at the latest. 
 

Our monthly newsletters are sent to print two weeks before 
the first weekend of the month. The due date for content for 
the newsletter can vary. 
 

Here are the dates for February: 
 

Bulletin Date Deadline Date 
February 11 February 6 
February 18 February 13 
February 25  February 20 
 

The March 4 newsletter deadline is Monday, Feb. 12. 
 

These deadlines, and bulletin information, can also be 
found at https://www.hnoj.org/bulletin.  

 
Publication Deadlines 
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Genesis Retreat for 6th-8th Graders! 
 

Genesis is a two-day retreat for 6th, 7th and 8th grade teens 
put on by dedicated, well-trained, high school teens. This 
year's Genesis retreat will be held at Holy Name of Jesus 
Feb. 23-24, 2018. This is the fourth year of having this retreat 
opportunity at Holy Name of Jesus. The goal of this retreat is 
to empower middle school teens to live as disciples of Jesus 
Christ today. How? No gimmicks, real faith sharing, fun talks, 
great small groups, authentic relationships, and an entire 
weekend for and with other middle school teens. 
 

Why This Retreat? 
Genesis provides another retreat experience for our youth to 
come to more fully enter into a relationship with the Lord and 
each other. The longer we, as a parish, have with each junior 
high teen, the more we can know each one of them 
individually. By having the retreat here in our community, it 
offers our junior high teens the opportunity to form lasting 
and transformative relationships with adults and high school 
teens from our community. Luke 18 this past fall prepared 
many of our youth in grades 7-12 to receive Godôs Love more 
fully in their lives. Retreats are an extremely powerful time in 
our relationship with the Lord. We desire to offer a retreat 
experience that includes our 6th graders as they approach 
their junior high and high school years. 
 

Why "Genesis"? 
The word, ñgenesis,ò means beginning. It is the first book of 
the Bible where we see God create us in His image and 
likeness out of love. We see Godôs desire for us to enter into 
a relationship of love with Him. This retreat helps us refocus 
on renewing our relationship with the Lord. Genesis is a way 
to return to the beginning of our faith life and focus on how 
the Lord is working in our lives. Throughout the weekend, 
youth will have an experience of this loving relationship with 
God. 
 

Cost: On or before Feb. 7:  $65; after Feb. 7: $80. More 
information and registration available at hnoj.org/genesis and 
in the parish office. (Scholarships are available--ask Ashley 
for details). 

mailto:acermak@hnoj.org

